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SINGERS Needed 

For Women’s Choir  
and Children’s Choir  

 

To join a city-wide orchestra to perform  

Gustav Mahler – Symphony No. 3 
 

This summer’s Third Annual Oregon Mahler Festival will include two weeks of rehearsals preceding the 

concert which will be Saturday July 29, 7:00pm at Lake Oswego High School (2501 Country Club Rd, Lake 

Oswego, OR).   

The website for the Festival is at www.OregonMahlerFestival.org.   The website contains signup pages, 

maps, photos and video from last year’s festival, and a full schedule for the Festival. 

Choir Rehearsals for Mahler 3rd will be July 15, 18, 20, 22, 25, 26, and 28 (weeknights and Saturday 

afternoons), to be held at Lake Oswego High School.   

Our Music Director is Dr. Mark Perlman, conductor of the Willamette Falls Symphony and Tualatin Valley 

Symphony, and our Choir Director is Eric Stearns. 

Mahler’s 3rd Symphony is his longest, requiring a HUGE orchestra plus a women’s choir and children’s 

choir.  The Sunset Presbyterian Church choir will be singing with the orchestra, as well as members of other 

Portland-area choirs, but additional singers (women only this year) are also invited to join in.   

Tax-deductible donations will be gratefully accepted under the auspices of our umbrella organization, 
Willamette Falls Symphony, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization.  (Just specify Oregon Mahler Festival.) 
 
If you have any questions that are not answered by the website, please feel free to contact the organizers 
at personnel@OregonMahlerFestival.org.  

 

Please join us for a performance of one of the greatest and BIGGEST orchestral pieces of all time!  
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